
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ty to put questions and queries to them 

 

 

MONDAY 28 FEBRUARY 2022 

7.00PM - 8.30PM 

Rose Bay 

Precinct Meeting Online 

Rose Bay Precinct residents’ meeting 
This is an online public meeting.  

All welcome! 
Please join and give your feedback on any 
local issues or concerns you would like to 

see followed up.  
Or bring any questions you want to ask.  
Ward Councillors usually attend these 

meetings, so this is your opportunity as 

residents to ask them questions. 

Some of the issues we will be discussing 
include: 

• Overdevelopment in our local area 

• Traffic and parking 

• Updates on Council projects and 
initiatives 

• Development applications 
Precinct meetings are a means of communication 
between residents and Council. They are run by 

residents for residents. 

 

This meeting will be held online 

 via Zoom. 
If you would like to participate in the meeting 

please email: RoseBayPrecinct@gmail.com 
to register and receive your zoom link. 
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Problem Waste Drop off Events are back     
in 2022 

 
 

This event is open to residents who live in 
Waverley Council, Woollahra Council and City 

of Sydney. 
Find event details, including what we can accept,  

at  

waverley.nsw.gov.au/recycle_it_Saturday 

WARD COUNCILLORS 

Clr Sally Betts (Liberal) 

Phone 0425 363 530 

Email Sally.Betts@waverley.nsw.gov.au 

Clr Steven Lewis (Labor) 

Phone 0447 141 144 

Email Steven.Lewis@waverley.nsw.gov.au 

Clr Will Nemesh (Liberal) 

Phone 0426 247 680 

Email Will.Nemesh@waverley.nsw.gov.au  

This meeting will be held online 
 via Zoom. 

 If you would like to participate in the 
meeting please email: 

RoseBayPrecinct@gmail.com 
to register and receive your zoom link. 

 

Residents can drop off 
good quality clothes, old 
electronics, polystyrene, 
soft plastics, excess 
cardboard and more at 
the next Recycle It 
Saturday on 26 February 
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